Is there room at your table for one more?

"All-Star" Foster Parents Wanted

If you have the patience and love to care for a teen who needs extra support, and is not able to live with his or her family, we need you.

Working Together . . .

As a Foster Parent in the Children's Village's MTFC program, you will be part of a team devoted to helping your foster teen succeed. We will give you the training you need, check-in with you frequently, include you in our weekly treatment meetings, and provide an enhanced monthly stipend.

MTFC Foster Parents will:

- Take a teen into their home for 6-9 months
- Follow MTFC principles while contributing to a professional treatment team

If you are interested in learning more or know someone who you think would make a great foster parent, contact Robert Ward at rward@childrensvillage.org or 718-220-4700 x7240.

